
Ref: RHY/Y6/Comms  
 
May 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Keeping in touch  
 
I hope you are all well and keeping safe in these uncertain times. We are currently                
working on a revised transition plan for the summer term and will be in touch with                
more details. We are committed to keeping you informed as much as possible over the               
coming months and have therefore set up a Transition page on our website (under the               
parents and students tab) which will give you the opportunity to find the answers to               
common questions as well as update your current contact details.  
 
As we proceed we intend to populate our Transition page with information about life at               
St Peter’s; introductions to staff and subjects; quiz and competition opportunities, as            
well as lots of other valuable insights into the school that you will soon call yours. 
 
We would also encourage you to follow our social media posts on Facebook to get a                
flavour of what we’re about, as well as what we’ve been up to in the last weeks. 
 
If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me on my email                
or call the school telephone number and leave a message for me to call you back  

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs R Hardy 
Year 7 Director of Progress & Lead for Transition 
hardy.r@stpeters.npcat.org.uk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


